
Alvin RC Model Airplane Association 
Upcoming Events at the Field 

 

                  
 
 
The following is a list of events currently planned at our field for the remainder of the year. 
This is just a summary and except for the May 30th event a final flyer will be distributed to the 
membership prior to the event: 
 

  
  

  

 
•  Saturday June 13th – ARCMAA will hold an all-day fun fly celebration of the 40th 

anniversary of the club. Tom Stancliff will be barbequing the meat and all attendees are 
asked to bring a covered dish. The event will be limited to members and their families, 
prior officers and other direct invitees. Events will include a balloon bust, cutting of 
toilet paper streamers dropped from an airplane, candy drop (for the kids guys). Phil 
Vance and the planning committee are also putting together a pictorial history of the 
club. This should be a fun event and additional information will be forthcoming.  
 

•  Saturday August 15th – National Model Aviation Day and Wounded Warrior Project 
Fundraiser. This will be a fun fly event open to any size and type models. Pilots must be 
members of the AMA but guest and spectators are welcome. Additional information will 
be distributed as it becomes available. 
 

•  Saturday October 3rd – Warbirds over Alvin – this will be an open AMA sanctioned 
event. Ken White CD PH: 281/331-7724 Email: wxiaero@yahoo.com. Visit: alvinrc.club. 
15/697. Must be military min 60' mono, 50' multi, 24" heli-rotor any type power. Best 
scratch/kit WWI-1932, WWII-1950, post 1950, Best ARF (1 class) & Best Overall. Judging 
by pilots $25 best of each class and $100 for Best overall. Landing fee $25 (w/lunch) 
Raffle. Sponsor: ALVIN RC MODELERS ASSN 
 

•  Early December – fun fly open to all AMA pilots with spectators and guest welcome. We 
are considering tying this event into a Toys for Tots “toy” raiser. Event is in the early 
stages of development so stay tuned for more information.  
 

This is being distributed to insure all of our members are aware of events planned for the 
remainder of the year. If you would like to volunteer to help or even lead an event please 
contact one of the Club Officers. Thanks Benny Behrens - President  


